
From: Patt, Mike (FIR)
Sent: Monday, March 04, 2019 8:03 AM
To: 'Petrick, Molly'
Subject: RE: Balboa Reservoir Monthly Infrastructure Meeting on Wednesday 3/6

Hello,
Confirming this meeting is Wednesday the 6th, not on Friday?

Thank you,

Captain Michael Patt
698 Second Street, Room 109
San Francisco, CA 94107
Main: 415-558-3300
Direct: 415-558-3364
Fax: 415-558-3323



From: Petrick, Molly <MPetrick@sfgwater.org>
Sent: Friday, March 01, 2019 4:23 PM
To: Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org>; Brian Scott <BScott@BKF.com>; Adams, Derek (PUC) <DSAdams@sfgwater.org>; 'Joe_Kirchofer@avalonbay.com' <Joe_Kirchofer@avalonbay.com>; Hong, Seung Yen (CPC) <seungyen.hong@sfgov.org>; Peter Waller <pwaller@pyatok.com>; Karen Murray <karen@vmwp.com>; Storrs, Bruce (DPW) <Bruce.Storrs@sfdpw.org>; Kearstin Dischinger <kdischinger@bridgehousing.com>; Patt, Mike (FIR) <mike.patt@sfgov.org>; Banks, Ernie (DPW) <ernie.banks@sfdpw.org>; Nora Collins <Nora_Collins@avalonbay.com>; Kwong, John (DPW) <John.Kwong@sfdpw.org>; Paine, Carli (MTA) <Carli.Paine@sfmta.com>; Shahamiri, James (MTA) <James.Shahamiri@sfmta.com>; Henderson, Tony (MTA) <Tony.Henderson@sfmta.com>; Jefferis, Richard (MTA) <Scott.Jefferis@sfmta.com>; Hunter, Mari (MTA) <Mari.Hunter@sfmta.com>; Sallaberry, Mike (MTA) <Mike.Sallaberry@sfmta.com>; Fisher, Lisa (CPC) <lisa.fisher@sfgov.org>; Moy, Barbara (DPW) <Barbara.Moy@sfdpw.org>; Rivera, Javier (DPW) <Javier.Rivera@sfdpw.org>; Andrawes, Kamal (FIR) <kamal.andrawes@sfgov.org>; Jason Yee <jyee@bkf.com>
Subject: RE: Balboa Reservoir Monthly Infrastructure Meeting on Wednesday 3/6

All,

Please note that we are meeting in a different conference room on Friday. We will be meeting in the **Crystal Springs Conf. Rm on the 9th Floor** (and then we will go back to our original room).

Thanks.

From: Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org>

Sent: Friday, March 01, 2019 2:42 PM

To: Brian Scott <BScott@BKF.com>; Adams, Derek S <DSAdams@sfgov.org>; 'Joe_Kirchofer@avalonbay.com' <Joe_Kirchofer@avalonbay.com>; Hong, Seung Yen (CPC) <seungyen.hong@sfgov.org>; Peter Waller <pwaller@pyatok.com>; Karen Murray <karen@vmwp.com>; Storrs, Bruce (DPW) <Bruce.Storrs@sfdpw.org>; Kearstin Dischinger <kdischinger@bridgehousing.com>; Patt, Mike (FIR) <mike.patt@sfgov.org>; Banks, Ernie (DPW) <Ernie.Banks@sfdpw.org>; Nora Collins <Nora_Collins@avalonbay.com>; Kwong, John (DPW) <John.Kwong@sfdpw.org>; Paine, Carli (MTA) <Carli.Paine@sfmta.com>; Shahamiri, James (MTA) <James.Shahamiri@sfmta.com>; Henderson, Tony (MTA) <Tony.Henderson@sfmta.com>; Jefferis, Richard (MTA) <Scott.Jefferis@sfmta.com>; Hunter, Mari (MTA) <Mari.Hunter@sfmta.com>; Sallaberry, Mike (MTA) <Mike.Sallaberry@sfmta.com>; Fisher, Lisa (CPC) <lisa.fisher@sfgov.org>; Moy, Barbara (DPW) <Barbara.Moy@sfdpw.org>; Petrick, Molly <MPetrick@sfgov.org>; Rivera, Javier (DPW) <Javier.Rivera@sfdpw.org>; Andrawes, Kamal (FIR) <kamal.andrawes@sfgov.org>; Jason Yee <jyee@bkf.com>

Subject: Balboa Reservoir Monthly Infrastructure Meeting on Wednesday 3/6

Hello all,

Attached and pasted below is our agenda for the March Balboa Infrastructure Meeting. Please let me know if you have additional agenda items you would like to discuss with the group.

Looking forward to seeing everyone next week. Meeting info is pasted below for reference.

Thanks, Leigh

Subject: Balboa Reservoir Monthly Infrastructure Meeting

When: Wednesday, March 06, 2019 10:30 AM-12:00 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada).

Where: SFPUC, 525 Golden Gate Ave, 2nd Floor, O'Shaughnessy Conference Room (C)

Agenda

1. Introductions
2. Update from Team and City
3. Outstanding Issues for Discussion/Update
 - a. Discussion with MTA and other City agencies on the preferred option for the Lee Avenue cross section
 - b. Update from the SFPUC on the power feasibility study? Will SFPUC provide power or PG&E?
 - c. Discussion regarding SFPUC "Library Parcel" (Block 3180, Lot 192)
 - i. SFPUC to provide clarity on what the project can use this parcel for.
 - ii. The project is considering using the parcel for a new AWSS line. The preliminary study shows the parcel is likely too narrow for a 20" AWSS line.

iii. Since the parcel is located at the natural low end of the site, the project is considering using it as an overland release point. What issues does the SFPUC see with this approach?

iv. There is an existing combined sewer in the parcel. The project is planning to use this sewer line to serve the project. Does the SFPUC see any issues with this approach?

4. Other Items?

Leigh Lutenski
Project Manager, Joint Development
Office of Economic and Workforce Development
San Francisco City Hall, Room 448
Direct: 415-554-6679
Email: leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org